

Residents : Business : Visitors : Government : Office of the Mayor



NEW YORK CITY TAXI & LIMOUSINE COMMISSION

Home

About TLC

Taxi of Tomorrow

TLC Rules and Local Laws

Court Administration

Passenger Information

Licensing

Safety & Emissions

Industry Information

Commission Meetings

TLC News

- Proposed Rules
- Newly-Passed Rules
- TLC Regulatory Agenda -Fiscal Year 2011
- Average Medallion Prices
- Photo Gallery
- Industry Notices
- Press Releases
- Public Notices
- Informational Presentations
- Testimony
- Newsletters
- Sign up for official e-mail updates, news and Industry Notices from the TLC

Current Licensees

Employment Opportunities

FAQ

Contact / Visit TLC

TLC Site Map

SEARCH TLC

INDUSTRY INFORMATION | INDUSTRY NOTICES

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Industry Notice #04-03 January 13, 2004

BUSINESS OPPORTUNITY FOR TAXICAB DRIVERS: TAXI STAND AT NYU MEDICAL CENTER

The New York City Taxi and Limousine Commission (TLC) is pleased to notify all medallion taxicab drivers of the recent establishment of a taxi stand in the driveway of NYU Medical Center, located at 550 First Avenue, between 30th and 33rd Streets. Entry to the driveway is obtained on First Avenue at 30th Street.

Although the taxi stand is in service twenty-four hours per day, peak hours of operation are between 7:00 a.m. and 8:00 p.m. daily, when visitors are present. The TLC encourages all medallion taxicab drivers to take advantage of this opportunity.